CANON SLADE SCHOOL

Year 8
WOW Week 2021
Exploring the World of Work

This week is designed to help you begin to
explore some of the many careers available to you.

Monday 22nd February to Friday 26th February 2021
Name:

Form:




Welcome!

Welcome to our first WOW (World of Work) Week for Year 8!

We hope that this week will give you an opportunity to begin to learn more about the
different pathways and careers that are available to you in the future.

During the week you will be taking part in:

e ‘Where can this subject take you?’ These will be your usual subject lessons, but
focussing on the different career paths these subjects can lead to.

e Learn about different industries from watching videos and listening to industry
professionals.

e Signing up to a fantastic online careers platform called Unifrog.
e A range of different activities to help you start to build your employability skills
e Opportunities to learn about Apprenticeships.

e Virtual University Tour

Included in this booklet are some activities for you to do over the course of the week in your
spare time. You can even do these at home if you want to.

These activities will help you learn about different skills and abilities and which jobs you may
be best suited to.

This is an important time for you in year 8 as you make your Option choices.

Enjoy the week and use it to find out as much information as you can to
help you make your choices for the future.








































































